From: Phillip Ryan

To: Cc:

AMOD: Chambers - Hatcher VP
Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au; John Sweetman AM2014/197

Subject: Date: Attachments: Tuesday, 16 August 2016 7:54:40 AM

image005.png

Importance: High

Dear Associate.

We are writing to advise that the Australian Hotels Association withdraws, and will no longer rely on the witness statement of Ms. Jenny Wregg filed on 24

Yours faithfully

Phillip Ryan Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs

p: 02 8218 1855 d: 02 8218 1832 m: 0418 602 989 f: 02 9281 1857

Level 15, Hudson House 131 Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000

Phillip.Rvan@ahansw.com.au ahansw.com.au Incorporating TAA NSW



This email and any attachments are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is confidential, may be subject to privilege and is also subject to copyright. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, any use, distribution, disclosure or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Please contact the sender immediately by telephone on (02) 9281 6922, or by return email, and delete this email from your computer.

Any views or opinions expressed in this message or any attachments are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views or opinions of the Australian Hotels Association (NSW)

unless expressly stated otherwise.
It is your responsibility to scan this communication including any file attachment for viruses and other defects. The Australian Hotels Association (NSW) does not accept liability for any loss or damage arising in any way from this communication including file attachments. We advise you to carry out your own virus checks on this email and any attachments.